From: Web NoReply

Sent: October 29, 2021 9:30 AM

To: City Council

Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

--- Replies to this email will go to

Submitted on Friday, October 29, 2021 - 09:29

Submitted by user: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

Date Friday, October 29, 2021

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name Karen

Last Name Loeppky

Phone Number

Email familyloeppky@gmail.com

Address Adelaide St E

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject Covid Bylaw

Meeting (if known)

Comments

Hello Mayor and councillors.

I am writing to tell you that I object to the proposed limitations on church gatherings and forcing people to show vaccination status to attend. This is a clear disregard for the well being of the people of your city, their mental, emotional, and spiritual health. You must not fall into these violations of the basic right of people to come together to love and support each other during these difficult times.

I am a regular church attender. I also suffer from anxiety and depression. If not for the love and support of my church family, I don't know where I would be right now. They have lifted me up in prayer and love. I could never and would never discriminate or segregate based on any reason, especially not on whether they have chosen to receive a medical treatment or not.

Just because someone has taken the vaccine it does not make them impervious to the virus, You know they can catch it and spread it the same as one who has not received the vaccine. Also just because someone is not vaccinated does not make them automatically ill. All of this is known scientifically.

People would be better served and loved by caring for each other's mental, emotional and spiritual health. At this point, this virus is clearly out in the world. Locking down people in their homes will not prevent spread, only delay it perhaps. But it will cause anger and hatred and unrest in your city. I know you don't want that.

To now limit gatherings in churches looks pretty bad when compared with allowing a concert of 18,000 unmasked people at Eric Church on October 23rd. It could be construed as picking on one group of people more than another group of people. If there is an uptick in cases within the next week or two, it will not be because of churches gathering. If you want people to come out the other side of this pandemic, you must look for ways to help unite us, not divide and segregate. Everywhere we look on TV and even on radio there is segregation and hatred being spoken against people

who are only trying to navigate this to the best of their abilities too. Are we not all in this together? Please do not cause the people of Saskatoon to mistrust you by passing this bylaw.

With Respect,

Karen Loeppky

Attachments

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No

The results of this submission may be viewed at: